
Hamilton
PUBLIC NOTICE

Temporary Traffic Calming

Dear Resident,

In consultation with your Ward 11 area Councillor Brenda Johnson, the City of Hamilton's Traffic
Engineering & Operations staff will be installing temporary traffic calming devices along Tanglewood
Dr.

This work is in direct response to the numerous residential concerns regarding increased traffic and
vehicle speeds along Tanglewood Dr. as a result of the ongoing construction along Highway 56.

During the week of February 29t" - March 5th (weather permitting), temporary speed humps will be
installed in the following locations:

1. Between #'s 49 & 53 Tanglewood Dr.

2. Between #'s 113 & 117 Tanglewood Dr.

Due to limited options for alternate routes, these devices may not deter drivers from using
Tanglewood Dr. in an effort to avoid construction delays, however they will manage driver speeds.
Speed humps are designed to be travelled at OR below 40km/h which is a reasonably comfortable
travel speed within a neighbourhood.

We appreciate your patience during this period and will attempt to minimize inconvenience. If you
have any questions, please contact Aneta Zaszkowska, Traffic Technologist; 905-546-2424 ex 5663,
or aneta.zaszkowska@hamilton.ca.


